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Dear neighbour, 

We are upgrading Waitara Public School with new and improved education facilities for students. 
The upgrade is progressing well with Stage 1 works now complete.  

As part of Stage 2 works, a heat exchange unit will be replaced on the roof of the new school 
building. This work requires specialist installation by helicopter between 8:30am and 10:30am on 
Saturday 18 July 2020, subject to weather conditions. 

The work is subject to regulatory approval by the Civil Aviation Safety Authority (CASA). 

Appropriate safety measures will be put in place to ensure the safety of the local community. The 
helicopter flight path and associated works will remain within the school boundary when lifting the 
heat exchange unit, this includes a 50 metre exclusion zone. Pedestrian management will be in 
place around the school perimeter. 

Due to the nature of our work, you may experience increased noise, dust and wind from the 
helicopter. Please ensure any loose items on your premises are secured.  

We will ensure that work is completed safely and efficiently, and disruptions are minimised. 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

For more information contact:  

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/ 
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